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Comments: The proposed POWDR recreational expansion project on Holland Lake should not be approved in

any form. It is not a project that would benefit the natural environment or wildlife in the entire region. Fiber optics

is also an unnecessary intrusion into the peaceful environment that the public has enjoyed as it stands, for almost

100 years. It is with extreme reckless abandon and lack of conscience not to leave the area pristine as it currently

stands. Modern pollution as well as too many humans will destroy the natural environment,  and cause

tremendous irreparable damage thus stealing from both current and future generations of public citizens. The US

Forest Service should uphold its mandate to protect and serve for the greater good, all natural environment and

animal wildlife- life which has no voice, on behalf of the American citizens. Thus should be taken to the Supreme

Court before anything is approved! 


